
2024 Korean Asian Studies International Conference
Confucian Humanism: Korean, Comparative, 

Interdisciplinary, and Contemporary Perspectives

Faculty of ARTS

University of Prince Edward Island, Charlottetown, Prince Edward Island, Canada

Thursday, June 27, 9:00 am–5:20 pm | Friday, June 28, 9:00 am–3:10 pm
SDU Main Building, Faculty Lounge (Room 201)

Featuring SIX panels WITH 
EIGHTEEN PROMINENT SCHOLARS  

FROM Canada, USA, Korea, China, Taiwan (Republic of China), and the Netherlands

WELCOME AND OPENING ADDRESS, June 27, 9:20–9:25 am 
Dr. Marva Sweeney-Nixon, Associate Vice-President Research, UPEI 

THANK YOU ADDRESS, June 27, 9:30–9:35 am
Dr. Sharon Myers, Interim Dean of Arts, UPEI

KEYNOTE SPEECHES
June 27, 9:35–10:25 am

“Chinese and Korean Neo-Confucian Views on Not Transferring One’s Anger”
Dr. Philip J. Ivanhoe, Professor, Department of East Asian Languages and Cultures, 

Georgetown University, Washington D.C., USA

June 28, 9:15–10:00 am
“Mencius and Confucian Humanism: Korean and Global Perspectives”

Dr. Chun-chieh Huang, Distinguished Chair Professor and former Dean (2008–2017), Institute for Advanced 
Studies in Humanities and Social Sciences, National Taiwan University, Taipei, Republic of China (Taiwan)

CLOSING ADDRESS: June 28, 2:50–2:55 pm
Dr. Halla Kim, Professor, Philosophy, Sogang University, Seoul, Korea; Vice-President, North American 

Korean Philosophical Association; and Vice-President, Korean Philosophical Association in Korea

THANK YOU AND FAREWELL ADDRESS: June 28, 2:55–3:00 pm
Dr. Greg Naterer, Vice-President Academic and Research, UPEI

Hosted and funded by
University of Prince Edward Island and the Korean Studies Lab Project

Organized by
Dr. Edward Chung, UPEI Asian Studies and Korean Studies Project Director 

in consultation with 
Dr. Chung’s Korean Studies Lab Project team, North American Korean Philosophical Association, American 

Philosophical Association, and the Korean Religions Group of the American Academy of Religion

For more information, contact 
Dr. Edward Chung, Asian Studies and Korean Studies Project Director

SDU Main Building 413, chung@upei.ca, 902-566-0324 (o)

Everyone is invited to attend.

Special acknowledgement: 
This conference is supported by an international Lab Program for Korean Studies grant 
(AKS-2022-LAB-2230002) through the Ministry of Education, Republic of Korea, and the 
Korean Studies Promotion Service, the Academy of Korean Studies.


